
 

 
 

SIRC brings B.C. Seniors’ Advocate, 
Isobel Mackenzie, to Metchosin 

6  

SIRC invites you to join us at the Metchosin Community House 
4430 Happy Valley Road - Wednesday, January 27, 2016 7:00 
p.m, to listen to Seniors’ Advocate Isobel Mackenzie discuss key 
concerns for Seniors in B.C.  This is also an opportunity for you to 
share the pros and cons of growing older in a rural community. 
  
The visit is timely, as BC Seniors Advocate Isobel Mackenzie will 
publicly release the First Monitoring Report of Seniors’ Services in 
B.C., Wednesday, January 27th at 10:00 a.m.  
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Metchosin Seniors 
Assocation (SIRC) – Jan. 27  
 
Time: 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 
Where:  4430 Happy Valley Road (Metchosin Community House) 
 
The Seniors Advocate, Isobel Mackenzie, will be presenting in 
Metchosin.   All are welcome to attend  to meet the Advocate and 
let her know what is working and not working for seniors in 
Metchosin. 
The Advocate will discuss her role, seniors’ concerns heard in B.C., 
home care issues, access to seniors’ services and housing. The 
audience is encouraged to participate in questions and discussion. 
 
View website: www.metchosinseniors.ca 


